Tevin Berglund

I oppose the clean car act, at the moment EV's make up only about one percent of the market in
New Mexico. Being unable to buy gas cars at the local dealers will drive a lot of business out of the
state. This will make staying aflote for many of the local dealers hard and cause strain on the
owners and employees. Please rethink your decision and put forth more thought.

Thank you,
Tevin Berglund



